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CORRECTION - New signage 
installed on 207 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Seskéha/August 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) issued a Press Release 
Monday, August 1, 2016 stating that new stop signs were in 
place on Route 207 at Peter Foxy’s and Patton’s Glenn 
Intersections. The signs were actually only installed this 
morning. The MCK regrets the error. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ron Skye 
Commissioner of Public 
Safety 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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